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Safe Sport Club Recognition: USA Swimming continues to see a decline in the number of clubs 
doing the club recognition program especially those that are renewing. If anyone has any ideas 
of how we can change this in NJ Swimming please reach out to me.


Across the US there were 30 clubs to gain Safe Sport Recognition in the month of October.


Monthly Safe Sport Trainings: Trainings can be found under USAS University as well as the 
virtual monthly offerings that are available to both athletes and parents. There are also a 
number of educational programs available on the website.
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